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The	Hartford	Half	Marathon	brought	a	close	to	the	Road	Race	
Grand	Prix.	It	was	perfect	racing	weather.	Congratulations	to	
everyone	that	completed	the	full	and	thank	you	to	everyone	that	
competed	in	the	half.	Team	results	will	be	posted	soon	here:	
http://www.usatf-ct.org/index.php/racing/road-grand-
prix/results/	
	
November	3rd	The	Race	Walk	Championships	see	the	following	
link	below:	http://www.usatf-
ct.org/index.php/2019/10/10/usatf-ct-association-racewalk-
championship/	
	
November	10th	is	The	Age	Before	Beauty	5k,	which	is	second	race	
of	the	Cross	Country	Grand	Prix.	For	information	see	the	link	
below:	Http://www.greystoneracing.net/pages/applications.html	
The	Junior	Olympics	will	follow	shortly	after	for	more	information	
see	the	following	link:	
http://www.usatf-ct.org/index.php/2019/10/10/junior-
olympic-xc-championships/	

	
The	Athlete	of	the	month	is	Annmarie	Tuxbury	she	is	currently	a	member	of	Milford	Road	
Runners	and	she	has	been	consistently	performing	really	well	in	the	Road	Race	Grand	Prix	
long	distance	events.	She	was	second	female	overall	and	the	first	female	CT	USATF	member	
to	cross	the	Hartford	Half	Marathon	finish	line.	If	you	would	like	to	submit	a	vote	for	athlete	
of	the	month	please	email	me	at	brittanytelke@gmail.com	
Link	to	athlete	of	the	month	page:	http://www.usatf-ct.org/index.php/athlete-of-the-
month/	
	


